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Erald Tee Acorn

Kimberiey Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2004 4:03 PM
To: Peter Grout

Cc: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips; Alan Ehrlich
Subject: Winter Geotechnical Work

Hi Peter,
| have been reviewing the DAR submitted to the Review Board for the winter geotechnical work.

In the Land Use Permit application, Imperial says that the borehole locations will be a maxium of 6 m x 10 m and
that the test pit locations will be a maximum of 6 m x 15 m. However, in the DAR, the maximum sizes have
increased to 10 m x 10 m and 25 m x 25 m, respectively.

Why have the clearing sizes for the boreholes and test pits been increased in the DAR from what was applied for
in the LUP?

Thanks,

Joe Acorn

P. Q. Box 53

Yellowknife, N.T. X1A 2N1
Tel: (867) 766-2455

Fax: (867) 873-9190

E-mail: joeacorn@theedge.ca
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